University of Washington

Rachel Pryor — HMC, Medical Assistant

My name is Rachel Pryor and | have been employed with Harborview since Feb 2018. | am a medical assistant
that is eager to learn help and support our WFSE union. We need more people here in the buildings supporting
our colleagues and union when things come up. With my knowledge of being a medical assistant since 2010-
2011 | hope to add value to the WFSE team.

As everyone knows this COVID pandemic is not over and being on the front lines.... is a hard task to carry. |
would like to give what skills | have learned and educate myself on how to stay strong and hold fast in this ever-
changing medical field. Choose me as a link in the chain of support staff that is the foundation and backbone of
patient care.

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter.



